

Tweedmouth West First School

Respect, Responsibility Resilience

22.5.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would normally be looking forward to our half term holiday today, and you may well have been getting excited about going away somewhere. Those days will come again! For the time being, the most important thing is that we keep safe.

Tweedmouth West will be closed for 2 days next week. We are not taking the whole of half term, as we realise how much our Key Worker families rely on us. But the staff have worked through since lockdown began, and we need to stop and take a breath! So there will be no work set on Seesaw next week, and we really hope you enjoy the rest.

As we think about school reopening to Reception and Year 1, we all have some very difficult decisions to make. We can only do our best, and we have to do what we think is right for our families.

I would like to say a huge thankyou to our Berwick Partnership of Schools. We have all pulled together, and are supporting each other to do the very best we can for the children in our schools.

Keep safe, and be kind to each other.

Warmest wishes

Anne Robertson